
MODERN SLAVERY STATEMENT 
 
 

This statement applies to JCURV Limited (the Company) in respect of the financial year 
ending 30 April 2023. 

JCURV limited is a professional services firm offering clients advice and support to 
increase their agility.  

The Company has a commitment to conducting business in a responsible way and in 
accordance with its employee handbook. 

As a professional services provider, the Company does not operate in an industry where 
modern slavery is prevalent but nevertheless it is committed to taking steps to monitor 
any potential risks within its supply chain. 

Suppliers are requested to report on what steps they are taking regarding identifying the 
risk of modern slavery within their own supply chain which will allow the Company to 
better assess potential risks of modern slavery in its supply chain. 

The Company's Modern Slavery Policy has been rolled out to all staff and incorporated 
into induction training. It includes information on who staff should contact if they have any 
concerns. 

The Company's staff are encouraged to report any concerns or suspicions regarding the 
presence of modern slavery within the supply chain. 

This statement is made pursuant to section 54(1) of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and 
has been approved by the Board of the Company. 
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